
 

 

QUESTION TAKEN ON NOTICE 

SUPPLEMENTARY BUDGET ESTIMATES HEARING: 17 OCTOBER 2011 

IMMIGRATION AND CITIZENSHIP PORTFOLIO 

(SE2011/0294) Program 4.2:   Onshore Detention Network     

 

Senator Hanson-Young (L&CA 47) asked: 
 
In relation to the Vietnamese minors, when are the six clients in Darwin transferring 
to Port Augusta? 
 
 
Answer: 
 
The planned transfer of the Vietnamese minors from Darwin to Port Augusta did not 
proceed. There are currently no plans to transfer these minors to Port Augusta. 


